
Good Afternoon ICRC Appointees, 
  
I write to thank you for your effort on the map and let you know that I approve of your 
undertaking, the detailed evaluation of districts, and the final drawn maps.  
 
I urge you to hold to these efforts and decisions as you all were selected based on excellent 
qualifications. There are those in various neighborhoods and committees who want their desired 
outcomes that will attack certain decisions without being cognizent of the map, its balance, and 
the intent of the process taken as a whole.  
  
Stay strong, graciously accept feedback, and move forward; sadly there is no way to please 
everyone in this process.  
  
Thanks again for your dedication and work.  
  
Have a great day, 
Jeff  
 
--  
Jeff Scott 
 


